Katherine Carpenter

I am very opposed to the Advance Clean Cars and Trucks Rule. I am a 36 year Automotive Finance
Manager. I strongly believe that there is no need for such an extreme measure here in New Mexico.
By forcing these rules on automotive dealers, you are only forcing people to purchase outside of
our state, this will have a devastating effect on our economy and my personal ability to provide for
my family. New Mexico is not California, our situation is drastically different. I am all for the
future of electric vehicles, but not in such a drastic unrealistic fashion.



